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Dear Mr Zaayman,

RE: REVISED PROPOSALS AT 108 CLEVELAND STREET

Please find the following documents enclosed relating to the above application;

· Planning Statement

· Design and Access Statement

· Lifetime Homes Checklist

· Sunlight/Daylight Report including ADF assessment of proposed accommodation

· Basement Impact Assessment

· Existing and Proposed Drawings

· Statement from commercial agents relating to proposed retail unit

Further to you helpful comments we have redesigned the proposed living space to include a light well that’s provides direct light and ventilation to the basement bedroom. The mezzanine has also been removed, and its associated staircase, to provide a simpler ground floor arrangement . We believe the increased floor to ceiling height will be highly valued by occupants in a predominately basement flat. An ADF assessment of the proposed space demonstrates the schemes compliance with BRE Standards.  We believe that these amendments now overcome the Councils concerns regarding the quality of the proposed accommodation.  All other aspects of the proposals, all of which were deemed acceptable by the Council when considering the previous application, have not been altered in any way.  

A cheque has not been provided as the application is exempt from the requirement for a planning fee.

We trust that you now have all that you require to validate the application, and look forward to hearing from you accordingly. Please do not hesitate in contacting me should you have any questions or queries.

Kind Regards

Adam Wilkinson
